
                                                                                                                                                                          

Wheelwright Lane Primary School, 

Wheelwright Lane, 

Ash Green, 

Coventry, 

CV7 9HN 

 

Telephone: 02476 364505     

Fax:            02476 364581    

 

15th March 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

    Wraparound Care 

At our recent Governor meeting, all Governors discussed the situation with the wraparound 

care. It is not a legal requirement that schools provide wraparound care and Wheelwright 

Lane School has never offered this to our families, only nursery children (since the opening 

of the school’s own nursery 2015). Skamps, a private business, have been providing 

wraparound care for 28 years and renting two rooms in the school to carry out their 

business. As you are all aware this has had to close due to consistently low numbers due to 

the pandemic and consequently low income which does not cover wages and expenses.  

 

The school has provided emergency care (similar to that provided from March to July 2020) 

to support families and will continue to provide this, as promised, up to Easter. Like Skamps, 

this is proving to be a challenge as numbers are very low. 

 

We are possible looking to provide similar cover in the summer term again for emergency 

care. In order to make this a viable option, parents would need to let the school know the 

wraparound hours they needed a month in advance and pay a month in advance. It is 

impossible to run on an ad-hoc basis as the funding received does not cover the cost of 

wages. As in the past if an emergency arises and parents are unable to collect their children 

on time then the emergency care will be available – we recognise that for some of our 

parents this is a much needed service (always telephone the school to let us know). 

 

In order for us to gauge if this option is viable we would ask you to complete the attached 

form detailing the cover you require from Monday 19th April to Friday 28th May, including 

times. The Governors will then make an informed judgement regarding the viability of 

providing emergency support. 

 Many thanks  

 

Dave Grove (Chair of Governors) 
Headteacher: Mrs C Browne        Office Manager: Mrs A Turner            Chair of Governors: Mr D. Grove 

Learning for Life 
 

                                                

 



                                                                                                                                                                          

Wheelwright Lane Primary School, 

Wheelwright Lane, 

Ash Green, 

Coventry, 

CV7 9HN 

 

Telephone: 02476 364505     

Fax:            02476 364581    

 

15th February 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Please give details of the wraparound care needed from w.c. Monday 19th April to Friday 

28th May (you must pay in advance if wraparound care is needed): 

 

Child’s name 

(complete a separate one for each child) 

Year group 

Day a.m. time child 

expected to be 

dropped off 
(please put N/A if 

not using on this 

day) 

p.m child 

expected to be 

collected 
(please put N/A if 

not using on this 

day) 

Allergies/medical 

details 

Comments 

Monday     

Tuesday     

Wednesday     

Thursday     

Friday     

 

Some parents are on different weekly shift patterns, please complete one for each of the 

six weeks if your use of wraparound care changes each week. If you require the same 

wraparound care each week then only complete one sheet. Please send completed sheet 

to admin2021@welearn365.com. Please add the word Wraparound to the subject or 

within the body of your email to admin. Thank you     

 

Many thanks  

 

 

Christine Browne 

 
Headteacher: Mrs C Browne                Office Manager: Mrs A Turner            Chair of Governors: Mr D. Grove 

Learning for Life 
 

 

mailto:admin2021@welearn365.com



